
 
  

 

 

Ventura County Medi-Cal Managed Care Commission (VCMMCC) 
dba Gold Coast Health Plan (GCHP) 

 

Credentials / Peer Review Committee Meeting 
 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 
 

Thursday, December 2, 2021 – 4:00 p.m. 
 
 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Regular Meeting of the VCMMCC Credentials 
/ Peer Review Committee, scheduled to be held Thursday, December 2, 2021 at 4:00 
p.m. is hereby cancelled.  New meeting date will be posted on the website upon 
confirmation.  
 
  
Dated: December 2, 2021 


